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Good luck to all those who sat the 

EDEXCEL exams. The results will be 

announced in August. There are still 

the end of year exams, which will 

take place during the week of 15th – 

19th June. Lessons continue as usual, 

so it is important for the children to 

attend school every day.   

In the English lessons, we will have a 

unit test and then move on to a new 

unit in which we will find out about 

a mythical creature: a Sasquatch. 

Does it exist or not? 

In Maths we will revise most of the 

work we have done throughout the 

year: ratio, percentages, area and 

volume, just to name a few.  

In Science we will complete the unit 

on Forces in air and water, and 

continue with Electrical Circuits, plus 

a lot of revision. 

 

 

In Geography we will continue with  

planning issues and then transport,  

 

 

looking into the advantages and 

disadvantages of each type. 

In History we have moved into 

modern times and will look at 

fashions in music, clothes and art 

during the 1960s, 70s, 80s and 

90s, as well as learning about some 

of the famous names of those days. 

 

Spend some time with your 

children, telling them about what 

life was like when you, or their 

grandparents, were growing up. It is 

very difficult for these children to 

imagine a life without electronics! 

Preparations will be underway for 

the graduation, which will take place 

during the last week of term. The 

pupils all have to produce a speech, 

which they will read.  

As always, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please feel free to 

contact Ms Omeash and make an 

appointment.  

Year 6 Newsletter 


